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Dear Members of the Education Committee,  

 

My name Lydia Teka and I am currently a student at Westview High School. I am 

writing to you today requesting that you make climate education a priority in the 

upcoming legislative session. Recently, a bill on mandatory climate education (SB 

854) was referred to the education committee that you chair. We would like to ask 

that you prioritize this bill so that individuals have an opportunity to express their 

views on climate education. SB 854 is critical to ensuring that students are properly 

educated on the current climate crisis and understand how it affects different 

communities. Your action on SB 854 will help address this by raising awareness and 

providing educational resources for students.  

 

Thank you for considering supporting SB 854.  

 

Sincerely,  

Lydia Teka 


